
June 24, 2015 

Mr. Samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive Officer 

CITY of CA.LABASAS 

California Regional Water Quality Control Board 
320 West 4th Street, Suite 200 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 

Dear Mr. Unger: 

SUBJECT: SUBMITTAL OF ENHANCED WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PROGRAM 

FOR THE MALIBU CREEK WATERSHED EWMP GROUP 

The City of Calabasas, on behalf of the County of Los Angeles, Los Angeles County Flood 
Control District, Cities of Agoura Hills, Calabasas, Hidden Hills, and Westlake Village, 
collectively the Malibu Creek Watershed (MCW) Enhanced Watershed Management 
Program (EWMP) Group, hereby submits the enclosed EWMP. The RAA support data is 
submitted as a separate document. 

The MCW EWMP Group is submitting these documents to fulfill the requirements of Order 
No.R4-2012-0175 Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) Permit. Submittal ofthe 
enclosed EWMP complies with the timeline identified in Section VI.C.4.c.iv of the MS4 
Permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (818) 224-1680 or 
afarassati@cityofca labasas.com . 

Ve y truly yours, 

~ 
Alex Farassati 
Project Manager 

CC: Renee Purdy, Regional Water Quality Control Board- LA Region 
Joe Bellomo, Cities of Hidden Hills and Westlake Village 
Giles Coons, County of Los Angeles Department of Public Works 
Kelley Fisher, City of Agoura Hills 

100 Civic Center Way, Calabasas, CA 91302 
Tel: (818) 224-1600 Fax: (818) 225-7338 

http://www.cityofcalabasas.com/ 


